EGSA Meeting, February 1, 2010:

4:00pm, ASI
In Attendance:

Vanessa Aponte

Tim Ciarlo
Tracy Conklin

Maggie Douglas

Megan Greischar

Ian Grettenberger

Sean Halloran

Christy Harris

Holly Holt

Beth Irwin

Elina Lastro

Kerry Mauck

Dan Schmehl

Sheena Sidhu

Salil Siriwat
Jason Smith

Helene Quaghebeur

General Info:
· EGSA Website has been redesigned, thanks to our webmaster Ian Grettenberger!  Check it out at http://ento.psu.edu/graduatestudents/egsa. We’d like to continue updating the site, so please send Ian (img103@psu.edu) your suggestions for links, news, events, photos, videos, etc.

· Departmental Committees will soon be re-shuffled, so start thinking about which committee you would like to serve on.  In the meantime, Elina volunteered to be the student representative for the Social Committee.  Jason reported for the Seminar Committee that students should be thinking about potential speakers to invite for future semesters.  We plan to generate a list of speaker nominations at our next meeting.  
· ESA Eastern Branch Meeting will be held March 7-9 in Annapolis, MD.  Register soon if you are planning to go (http://www.ebesa.ento.vt.edu/)! We will probably try to organize an EGSA-sponsored van, so contact Dan if you are interested in participating.  
· The Critter Care signup sheet is posted by the walking stick cage.  Thanks to the many volunteers who are helping to keep our critters happy!  Please note:  (1) EGSA now has pruning shears to use when clipping the Pyracantha (located behind the sticks cage), and (2) we currently have excess Pyracantha in the walk-in fridge (across from the restrooms on 5th floor ASI), so please feed the sticks from this supply.  Also, Christy has volunteered to research purchasing new critters for our department (e.g. tarantula, millipede, etc.) and will report her findings at a future meeting.  
· Financial Report:  Sheena reported we have $409 in liquid funds.  
· Collecting Trip:  Holly requested feedback from students as to potential dates for our trip and the consensus was ‘later in the summer is better.’  She will report potential sites and dates at our next meeting.

· The ‘other’ ESA Meeting (Ecological Society of America) will be held August 1-6 in Pittsburgh, PA.  Registration can be found at http://www.esa.org/pittsburgh/. Let Kerry know if you will be attending this meeting so she can coordinate a van, hotel rooms, etc.

· New Student Recruitment is this weekend!  Sheena and Dan have been working hard to coordinate this year’s recruitment activities.  Thanks to everyone who has already signed up to help with events.  Email Sheena or Dan if you have not yet signed up but are interested in being a part of the weekend.  
Upcoming Events:

· New Student Recruitment Weekend:  February 4 – 7

· Next EGSA meeting:  March 1, 4pm CEL
